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OPA Auditor Receives CPA Designation 

 

The Office of Public Accountability (OPA) 

is pleased to announce that Edlyn 

Maninang Dalisay successfully 

completed the U.S. Certified Public 

Accountant (CPA) examination. After 

passing her exam in October 2017, Edlyn 

earned her U.S. CPA professional 

designation in November 2017. 

Edlyn earned her Bachelors of 

Accountancy in the Philippines at the 

Pamantasan ng Lungsod ng Maynila 

(University of the City of Manila) in April 

2006. She passed the Philippine CPA examination in October 2006 and obtained the license in the 

same year.  

Prior to joining OPA in January 2016, she worked for six years with the biggest auditing firm in the 

Philippines, and two years with a private group of companies. Currently at OPA, she primarily works on 

performance, compliance, and financial audits. 
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